
            
 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT OF REGULATED INFORMATION 

OF REGULATION EU 596/2014 

 

 

Theon International Plc (the “Company”) announces that on March 19th, 2024, Μr Dimitrios 
Papageorgiou, Business Development Manager of THEON SENSORS M.E.A FZC, subsidiary entity 
of the Company, purchased 770 shares of the Company for a total net value of € 9,974.09. The 
above announcement is issued pursuant to article 19 of the Regulation EU 596/2014.  
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